
Message to Marlboro Water Utility Customers 

July 24, 2024  

 

It has come to our attention that several local home improvement stores are advertising “Free 
Water Testing” with the goal of selling a variety of home water treatment systems.  

Please be advised that the water testing being offered does not meet any New Jersey 
Department of Environmental Protection (NJDEP) required testing standards, nor does it 
provide any accurate data as it pertains to drinking water.  

The Marlboro Water Utility adheres to strict sampling requirements, with testing conducted by 
a trained sample technician and analyzed by New Jersey Certified Lab registered with the 
NJDEP. Note that Marlboro drinking water meets all federal and state requirements and 
standards. The Marlboro Water Quality Report and sampling results can be viewed on our 
website at the below link. 

https://www.marlboro-nj.gov/departments/water-utility 
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